
Minutes of February 14, 2023 Public Hearing 

4:30 P.M. Ville Platte City Council Chambers 

Mayor Williams called the public meeting to order and welcomed everyone in attendance. 

Purpose of the public hearing is to hear comments and or concerns on three ordinances. 

First proposed ordinance is to combine the office of city clerk and tax collector. Second proposed 

ordinance is to set compensation for the city attorney. The third proposed ordinance is to set the time 

and date of regular monthly meetings. On the first proposed ordinance one comment from Councilman 

Riggs concerned whether the ordinance included back pay for the city clerk/tax collector. Attorney 

Ludeau replied that if approved the ordinance would be effective January 1, 2023. There being no 

further comments on ordinances, it was moved by Councilman Riggs and seconded by Councilman Roy 

that the public meeting be closed. Motion carried unanimously. 


